
Calling all incoming 4th-7th grade students...   

The #spssummerreadingchallenge is on! 

     My challenge to our 4th — 7th grade students is to have fun 
this summer and read! We know that reading is one of the best 
ways to continue boosting academic performance in all subject 
areas. This year we will once again recognize our 4th - 7th grade 
students who read at least 1,000 pages this summer. You may 
count your summer reading book(s)!  

 
   Turn in your reading log either by emailing a copy to me 

(ljohnson@stpetercov.org) throughout the summer with your 
progress, or giving it to your new teacher on the first day of 
school.  We look forward to celebrating all students who go 
above and beyond reading with a donut party the second week 
of school!.  We will also award the students who read the MOST 
books in each grade level.   
 

       Be sure to post pictures on the St. Peter Family  
Information  Facebook Page as well as book recommendations.   
 

                                             Happy reading! 

                                              Mrs. Johnson 
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